Livermore High School Bulletin for Tuesday, November 28, 2023
School News 
Boys Volleyball "If you are interested in playing Volleyball, come to an informational meeting Friday December 1st in S-6 at lunch. We will be going over requirements, the schedule and you'll be able to meet many of the returning players. If you want some free reps, open gyms have already started and dates and times can be found on the school website, in the Boys Volleyball page. All players are welcome."  
FFA Poinsettia & Wreath Fundraiser Livermore FFA will be selling Poinsettias & Wreaths. Please see an FFA Member or Adviser for more details.  
Winter Reading Program The Livermore Public Library will run the Winter Reading Program for the second year in a row. This program is intended to encourage all students to continue reading during their winter break holidays. From December 1 to January 15, participants will track their time spent reading or listening to books and earn raffle tickets for fun prizes like a LEGO set, a Polaroid camera, spa day, and more. The more they read, the more tickets they get. They can track reading online via the free Beanstack App or on paper gameboards from the library.  
Panera Dine Out Help support the LHS PTSA! Dine out at Panera, Sunday, December 3rd between 4pm-8pm. Please bring a copy of the flyer on the LHS website or show a digital copy to your cashier when ordering.  
Seniors Hey Seniors!! Disneyland Grad Night is now open for sign-ups! There are limited spots available. The last day to sign up is December 1st!!  
Career Center This one is for Juniors and Seniors: The College & Career Center is hosting a campus tour field trip to Las Positas College on Tuesday, December 12. If you want to attend, you must first sign-up online then pick up your paperwork from the Career Center right away. Completed forms are due soon so you need to move fast. Check your school email for the sign-up form and more details.  
LHS Safe & Sober Grad Night Help the Class of 2024 raise money for Safe & Sober Grad Night by donating your used clothing, books, small appliances and household good. Clean out those closets before the Holidays!! Collection dates will be Saturday, December 2nd & Saturday, December 9th, 9am-12pm, in the C Lot near Cowboy Alley!  
Career Center Las Positas Information Night is in exactly one week on Tuesday, December 5, at 6:00pm in the LHS Theater. Students and families can learn about the LPC application process, transfer options, including guaranteed transfers to four year colleges, career technical education opportunities, and more. Check your school email or the front page of the school website for details.  
Club News 
NHS The National Honor Society (or NHS) meets Wednesday November 29th at 8:30am in the LHS theater during the Cowboy Advisory Period. For questions about NHS, please see Mr. Cabasino in Room 410.  
Livermore Youth Research Group Hi Cowboys! If you are interested in learning about scientific research, pursuing your own research projects and passions, and writing your own research paper, join the Livermore Youth Research Group. Being a part of the group introduces you to scientific research, opportunities to get published and present your work, and meet like-minded students. We meet every Thursday at lunch in Room S-11. Contact Mrs. Johnston for any questions. See you there!
Current Events Club "Are you interested in discussing modern-day events from around the world? Stop by Current Events Club in room 406 every Wednesday during lunch! Join us in fun activities, games, and discussions to learn more about our world. Help us make a lasting impact on the community through volunteer projects and fundraisers. New members always welcome!."  
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